
Cleopatra's, Holt - 28
th

 October 2018 

 

Riders assembled on the lovely Autumn 

morning opposite the Eureka.  

The large group was divided into three - Janet 

led a group to go further and faster, Dave W led 

the main group and Brian L led a slower 

and gentler paced group. So, there was 

something for everyone! 

Riders enjoyed the ride through Alford. 

avoiding the traffic on the B5130 

After 21 miles we arrived at Cleopatra’s in 

Holt.  

 

 

 

 

 

We had an excellent lunch of 

sandwiches and chips enjoyed by all  

- with no empty plates! Many thanks to Dave who sorted out all the money, quite a 

problem.  

 

Text and Photos by David Collinson 


